
 

 

DATE:  February 8, 2024 
 
TO:  Washington State Department of Ecology – Shorelines 
  Washington State Attorney General Office - Shorelines 
 
CC:  Lewis County Prosecutor’s Office – Barbara Russell 
 
FROM:  Preston Pinkston, Planner 
 
SUBJECT: Shoreline Substantial Development Permit – SHD23-0005 
 Removal of 12 solid surface floating docks. 5 docks to be replaced 

in the same footprint with new functional grating and replacement 
of support piling. 

 
Enclosed please find materials related to the County’s final approval of SHD23-
0005 shoreline permit application. A letter has been sent to the applicant 
explaining that Ecology has 21 days to review these materials after receiving 
them as per WAC 173-27-190(1)). Ecology will provide written notification to 
Lewis County Community Development Department and the applicant of the date 
of filing (WAC 173-27-130(8)). 
 
Enclosure: Permit Data Sheet 
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